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I strongly object to policy W4 land at Brooklands Farm. 
 
This development is totally out of proportion to the small village of Chestfield.  Traffic at the roundabouts at the 
bottom of Chestfield road is already very congested, and the tiny railway bridge at Swalecliffe is often completely 
jammed. 
 
But my major objection is sewage…..the sewage works at Long Rock is clearly not coping now and over the last week 
alone there have been 20 hours of discharges.  It’s disgusting and I feel ashamed to bring visitors to our beaches 
now.  What on earth will be the impact of another 2000 houses?  Should the developers not have to pay for new 
treatment works- as well as building the new reservoir at Broad Oak which is desperately needed to ensure our 
future water supply? 
 
Not to mention the added pressure on our local medical services.  This is an appalling plan and should not be 
allowed to go ahead without major improvements to our local  infrastructure. 
 
Patricia Brook 
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